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February 5, 2010 
 
Carmen Trutanich  
City Attorney  
800 City Hall East 
200 N. Main Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
Re: Cell Tower Regulation Motion 
  
Dear City Attorney Trutanich, 
 
The Bel Air Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council passed a motion at its January meeting to 
request that the City enact a comprehensive new Cell Tower Ordinance with clear and consistent 
standards and procedures.   
 
The ordinance would regulate all wireless telecommunications facilities in the City, authorize 
regulation of aesthetics, and provide protection to communities and residential neighborhoods to 
the full extent of the law.  
 
This request is consistent with your guidance and recommendation regarding this issue and we 
ask for your support. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office. 
 
Thank you,  

    
Robert A. Ringler 
President 
BABCNC 


